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The newly formed Stonegate-Homestead Neighborhood Association displayed the neighborhoods’ civic pride by placing 216 American flags around the subdivision entrance and along Quail Run Road to the intersection of Foxtail Drive.  The subdivision entrance is located off Sturgill Simpson Way (formerly Big Sink Pike) across from More Than a Bakery. 
Originally known as Decoration Day, the holiday started to honor the Civil War soldiers who died.  Over the years, the holiday became know as Memorial Day. The holiday honors our nation’s deceased veterans.  It has also become a time for non-military families to decorate graves of loved ones and to come together for family gatherings.  One of the goals of the neighborhood association is to promote civic pride. 
To learn more about the Stonegate-Homestead Association, their goals, events, projects, and more, visit the website at: www.stonegate-homestead.com or send an email to: association@stonegate-homestead.com. Membership in the association is voluntary. 

